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FIRE RELATED PRODUCT RECALL NOTIFICATION 
 
 

DSE G7152 7" Portable DVD Player 

21 January 2011                                                               ACTION - New Zealand recall.      

Problem The internal lithium-ion rechargeable battery of the DVD player 
may overheat and is a potential fire hazard. 

Details DSE brand 7 inch portable DVD player, model number G7152.  

The model number is located on the rating label on the bottom of 
the player.  No other DSE brand portable DVD players are affected 
by this recall. 

Sold at Dick Smith Electronics stores throughout New Zealand 
from October 2007 to May 2010. 

What to do Customers are asked to immediately stop using the product and 
return it to your nearest Dick Smith Store for a replacement or full 
refund. 
 
Call 0800 373 347 (select option 3) Monday to Friday between 
8.30am and 5.00pm with any queries. 

More 
Information 

Refer to the links below: 
Recall Notice 
Dick Smith Electronics Website 
Consumer Website 

 
 

 

New Zealand Fire Service 
Fire Research & Investigation Unit 

http://www.dse.co.nz/isroot/dse/support/NZ_Recall_Ad.pdf
http://www.dse.co.nz/dse.filereader?4d3c9cfe01c667be273fc0a87f3b0724+EN/catalogs/SUPG7152
http://www.consumer.org.nz/recalls/view/dse-7-portable-dvd-player?utm_source=rss&utm_medium=recalls

